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SUBJECT: CONTINUING TO PROPOSE ANY ETS

IS MISLEADING PARLIAMENT

Senator Wong:

Further to my recent facsimile letters please find accompanying paper by John 
McLean entitled ‘’Why the IPCC Should be Disbanded’.

Four (4) papers by John McLean were previously sent to you by facsimile. That 
followed four (4) McLean papers sent by Australia Post Registered Post  
(Fr.31.07.09). That was concurrent with 70 e-mail letters sent to you almost daily 
commencing May 21. The papers and e-mails provided facts and comment on 
the IPCC. The e-mails provided additional references, many from IPCC scientists.

It is starkly clear and obvious that the IPCC’s core claim that human action 
caused the modest global warming from the mid-1970’s through to around 1998 
is NOT supported by science. Worse, the IPCC has been exposed for 
misrepresenting science and for misleading governments.

The IPCC needs to be disbanded. Any programs based on the IPCC’s core claim 
need to be disbanded. This includes abandoning any and all proposals for any 
Emissions Trading Scheme (ETS) or any climate/carbon tax.

In light of the evidence provided directly and indirectly through legitimate and 
credible scientific references, if you continue to propose any ETS or 
climate/carbon tax as a way to manipulate climate you will be misleading 
parliament.

I am sending you by Australia Post a copy of McLean’s paper entitled ’Peer 
Review? What Peer Review? Failures of Scrutiny in the UN’s Fourth 
Assessment Report’. Although sent to you by facsimile this morning, the colour 
charts impressively present IPCC data. They are illuminating.

Senator Wong, with your legal training, I’m confident you’ll agree that it’s 
unwise to obtain advice only from those holding a certain viewpoint. Thus, with 
due respect, I please ask whether you have sought advice on climate from 
scientists who doubt that Earth’s modest warming period from the mid-1970’s 
through to around 1998 was due to human action?
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If you have, I request that you please provide the names of reputable scientists 
who take the position of doubting human causes of climate variation and with 
whom you or your office have consulted.

I will be pleased to provide additional scientific references for your staff and you 
and provide the names of solid and internationally eminent scientists with whom 
you could seek advice as an alternative to the discredited IPCC.

I consider McLean’s documents to be vitally important to Australia’s 
environmental and economic security. I remain available to answer your 
questions.
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